NR\_key\_name:
 418F856CF826DBC7852564BB00631760

 SendTo:
 CN=Tom Samoluk/O=ARRB @ ARRB

CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Tracy Shycoff/O=ARRB @

CopyTo: ARRB;CN=Eileen Sullivan/O=ARRB @ ARRB

DisplayBlindCopyTo:

BlindCopyTo:

From: CN=Cathy Rodriguez/O=ARRB

DisplayFromDomain:

DisplayDate:06/19/1997DisplayDate\_Time:2:06:36 PMComposedDate:06/19/1997ComposedDate\_Time:2:02:20 PMSubject:GPRA

I spoke today with Walter Groszyk of OMB at 202 395 6824 who returned my call. He said the OMB Memo #69

was sent to us either Tues. or Wed., but that he would fax it to us. I gave him the fax number. More

importantly, he said this memo, #69, would not have language in it to verify that we are exempt. He said this information came from a DRAFT INTERNAL OMB MEMORANDUM THAT eventually was finalized without that specific language. He added the possibility that maybe OMB could type up a short letter verifying our

exemption and requested to speak directly to you about this. Please contact me if there is any confusion I can

**Body:** clear up. Thanks Cathy

recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B

ReturnReceipt: Categories: